Dean’s Message
Prof. Suad M. AlFadhli

Dear Colleagues and Students,

It gives me great pleasure to welcome you all to this auspicious event of the
15th Scientific Poster Day hosted by the Faculty of Allied Health Sciences to
focus on the research activities of the undergraduate and graduate students in
our faculty.

| am sure that all of you who are assembled here will agree with me in saying
that research is the key to success in one’s academic career.

Research being an essential component of health education is also included

as an essential course (Research Project) in the curricula for all the departments
of our faculty.

With the multiple health programs, FAHS is a fertile place for multidisciplinary
health research. The vision of our faculty is to have experts from different Allied
professions collaborate and work towards a common research theme. We would
like to reflect this multidisciplinary research in our academic curricula too.

My dear Students, Today is your day! This day you are harvesting your hard work.
The Scientific Poster Day is a platform for our students to present their research
findings. This year we have received 66 abstracts, mainly from the students of
the Faculty of Allied Health Sciences.

The success of the Scientific Poster Day at our Faculty for the past 15 years
reflects on the intensive nature of the research carried out by our
undergraduates and postgraduate students and the teamwork and commitment
of the faculty members who supervised their Research Projects.
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| believe that such events recognize the invaluable efforts of the students as
well as their supervisors. It is noteworthy to say that the FAHS students were
found to be very keen and enthusiastic to do their research in the clinical sites
of various disciplines.

| am sure that this event will enrich us all scientifically and | hope that it will
lead to fruitful research collaborations. Thank you all for accepting our
invitation to join us in the inauguration of the 15th Scientific Poster Day in our
Faculty.

| would sincerely like to welcome Prof. Yousif Al Roomi, President, Kuwait
University, and Dr. Haneen Al Ghabra, Assistant Vice President for External
Research Collaboration & Consultation, to this event and thank them for their
support.

Last but not the least, | welcome all our students, all our staff and former
Graduates of the FAHS who wholeheartedly participated towards the success
of this year’s Scientific Poster Day.

Thank you

Best wishes

Prof. Suad M. AlFadhli

Dean

Faculty of Allied Health Sciences
Kuwait University




	Dean’s Message
	Dean’s Message

